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Superintendent’s Comments   
Today we had a magnificent welcome back celebration with our staff.  We welcomed new staff 
and had a great discussion about the work and the focus of the school year.  United Way 
representative, Connie Carroll, surprised everyone with a $10,000 check for the Trojan build!  
Mrs. Everly also announced that Monroe Public Schools was voted the Best of the Best school 
district in Monroe County! 
 
The Trojan football team played a great opening game on Friday night at Airport.  At our home 
football game this Friday, we will salute our veterans.  
 
There was a huge showing this evening at Monroe High School’s open house.  Monroe Middle 
School and all elementary buildings will have their open houses tomorrow night.   
 
Mrs. Everly thanked the executive team, Mrs. Eighmey, Mrs. Flynn, Mrs. Joseph, Mr. Oley, and 
Mr. Payne, for the amazing work they have done to get everyone ready for the school year. 

MONTH DATE Event 
August 28 Teacher Inservice Day 8:30-11:30 
 28 Monroe High School Open House 5:00-7:30 p.m. 
 29 Teacher Inservice Day 8:30-11:30 
 29 Monroe Middle School Open House 5:00-6:30 p.m. 
 29 All Elementary Buildings Open House 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
September 5 Students Begin 
 19 Half Day for Students 
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